- -

March 27, 2019

Mr. Bill Stablein

Project Manager — Transportation Department
City of Round Rock

2008 Enterprise Drive

Round Rock, TX 78664

Subject: Proposed Traffic Signal Construction at McNeil St at St. Williams & Plans of Proposed
Roadway Improvements at Various Locations along UPRR Line. Recommendation for Bid Award
Dear Mr. Stablein:

BGE, Inc. performed a bid tabulation of the bid received on 03/26/2019 for the subject project. The
results of the bid tabulation are as follows:

1. Austin Traffic Signal Company, Inc. (ATS) $419,195.08

The lone bidder is ATS. This bid amount is 9% below the Engineer’s estimate. This signal construction
company has been in business for several years and has acceptable references.

The bid tabulation spreadsheet is attached, reflecting the low bid tabulation. Therefore, we recommend
that the construction contract be awarded to Austin Traffic Signal Company, Inc. in the amount of
$419,195.08.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 512-879-0400.

Sincerely,

Arnel wgﬁ,&aﬁ 94/

Arnold Gonzales, Jr., P.E.
Sr. Project Manager
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